
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Scott Garland
To: Alan Small
Subject: FW: 23 Emerson Street, Portland
Date: Wednesday, December 30, 2015 3:48:20 PM


 
 


From: Peter Valcourt [mailto:peter.valcourt@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2015 10:41 AM
To: Scott Garland
Subject: Fwd: 23 Emerson Street, Portland
 
Please please say you can work with this info. I need to get the sprinkler under way ASAP. Thanks Scott


Peter Valcourt
Property Manager
207-469-8494


Begin forwarded message:


From: AMAP Means Email <means@pwd.org>
Date: November 25, 2015 at 10:13:06 AM EST
To: "'peter.valcourt@yahoo.com'" <peter.valcourt@yahoo.com>
Subject: 23 Emerson Street, Portland


Peter,
 
In response to your voice message from yesterday here are the results from the testing last week:
 
Static Pressure: 68
Residual Pressure: 65
Approximate measured flow: 150 GPM
 
As you know we put the pressure gage on the service next door at 23 Emerson Street. In the basement of
13 Emerson Street, we removed the meter and attached a 2-inch diameter hose. We measured the time
that it took to fill a 25 gallon drum at approximately ±10 seconds.
 
This is not an official ISO test and there is significant margin of error, but hopefully it will give you
something that your sprinkler designer can use. As we understand that the new services were installed last
weekend, we would be willing to work with you perform additional testing that your sprinkler company
may need.
 
Thank you,
Glissen
Glissen Havu
Design Engineer
Portland Water District 
Phone: 207-774-5961 Ext. 3035
E-mail: ghavu@pwd.org
http://www.pwd.org


Portland Water District NOTICE & DISCLAIMER Confidentiality Notice:
THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND 
MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. Please notify the sender if you have received
this message in error. Recipients should be aware that replies to this message may not be considered confidential under
the Maine Freedom of Access law, 1 M.R.S.A. §402, and may therefore be subject to public disclosure upon request.
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